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Subject From the Office of Governor Holcomb
From <iq@quorum.in.gov>
To <max@indianaproud.com>
Date 2023-06-21 15:31

June 21, 2023

Dear Max:

Thank you for contacting Governor Holcomb.  He appreciates the time you have taken to express your views.

However, the Governor's Office has no direct jurisdiction over this issue.  Separately elected officials are not subject to oversight by the
Governor's office. He has no control over actions taken by local elected officials and their staff. I encourage you to continue working with
your local officials to address the matter or report the matter to the County Prosecuting Attorney's office if they are acting in an illegal
manner.

Again, thank you for contacting Governor Holcomb.

Sincerely,

Libby Hetler 
Constituent Services Representative
Office of the Governor
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